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Annual Meeting - cont'd from page 13

Garden Plots, as only about six were in use during the

past summer. Mr. Steen reported on an active year
as chairman for Soils and Fertilizer, with approxim=-
ately $850. in fertilizers, etc. ordered for resale

to members. Public planting done under the leader-
ship of Terry Dorland this year, consisted of one
flower bed in the business section of town and one in
the Centennial park. A suggestion from the floor that
additional projects be considered in the coming year,
and that Horticultural Society projects should be
supplied with Horticultural Society markers, will be
considered in the spring.

Mr. Steen commended the directors for their
diligent work throughout the year, which helped to
make the Terrace Bay Society one of the best in
Ontario. He remarked on the fine quality of this
years show exhibits, and the excellent work done
with our children. A special thank you went to
Henry Hermes and to Eva Connors and her committee
for planning the Harvest Social, again enjoyed by
every-one.

The following slate of officers was presented by
the nominating committee and was unanimously
accepted. President - John Steen, Ist vice-pres.
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Hyacinthe Landry, 2nd vice-pres. - George Buhr-
mann, Directors for a two year term - Terry Dorland,
Ted Brown, Hilda Relph, Rena McAdam, Eva Connors
Directors for a one year term = Henry Hermes, George
Birch, Shirley Opas, Rita Corrigan, and Albert
Cadieux.

The highlight of the evening was the presentation
of Ontario Horticultural Association sponsored
"Trillium" awards to Mr. and Mrs. Art Connors and
Mr. and Mrs. Samuel Boyd, Sr. of Terrace Bay; and
to Mrs. Clara Caccamo and Mrs. J. Kuczma of
Schreiber. These awards are presented for well
landscaped front propertieis, and judging was carried
out during the summer months by a panel of judges

‘consisting of Reeve E. Cavanaugh, Mrs. Isabel

Marsh and Reeve Fred Harness of Schreiber. In mak-
ing the presentations Reeve Cavanaugh remarked

that in touring the two towns it had been a revelation
to fine so many beautifully kept home grounds, and
he commended the Society for recognizing the best of
these . ‘

At the close of the evening a sound film on "Trees

| and their Care" was enjoyed by those present, Fol-

lowing a draw for door prizes, coffee was served by
Eva Connors and her Committee.
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PLEASE NOTE - NEW OFFICE HOURS
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